
  
 

        

 

Reception Classes 
 

Reception Party Day 
 

 

 

Thursday 28th December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
 
 

 
This year’s Christmas party will be on Thursday 12th December 2019. 
 
We will be having party games and dancing throughout the day.  In the afternoon we will have some 
party food.  Can we ask your child to bring something in for the party that we will then share with all the 
children? 
 
RA (Alien Class) and RB (Dragon Class) to bring in savoury foods, such as sandwiches, sausage rolls, 
savoury eggs, crisps, mini sausages, bread sticks and vegetables. 
RC (Pirate Class) and RD (Dinosaur Class) to bring in sweet food, such as biscuits, mini rolls, cakes, fruit 
and marshmallows. 
 
Please ensure that none of the foods contain nuts as we are a nut free school. 
 
The children can wear party clothes however, can you please ensure that they are warm enough and 
suitable for a day in school.  Also can we ask for the children to wear flat shoes suitable for disco 
dancing! 
 
We are looking forward to an enjoyable day.  If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s 
teacher. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Miss Stannard   Mr Bentley   Mrs Keegan           Miss Mutton 
RA Class Teacher  RB Class Teacher  RC Class Teacher          RD Class Teacher 
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